
Follow-Up on Tourism Industry Tax 

Incentive 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to follow up on our previous discussion 

regarding the tax incentives for the tourism industry that were proposed in the recent policy 

review. 

As you may recall, these incentives are crucial for enhancing the growth and sustainability of our 

tourism sector, especially in the challenging economic climate we are currently facing. I would 

appreciate any updates you may have on the status of this proposal and any further steps we can 

take to support its implementation. 

Thank you for your attention to this important matter. I look forward to your prompt response. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Organization] 

[Your Contact Information] 


